To Dated: 02/01/2023

Vice Chancellor,

Presidency University,

Itgalpur, Rajanakunte,

Yelhanka, Bengaluru-64

Dear Sir,

Subject: Appreciation with regard to E-Content development for our Government First Grade College, Malleshwaram, Bengaluru.

Warm Greetings from Government First Grade College, Malleshwaram, Bengaluru!

We are happy and thankful for sharing online E-Content developed by Faculty members of Presidency University, Bengaluru to our students and the same has been uploaded in our website.

REGISTRAR

Website address: https://gfgc.kar.nic.in/malleshwaram/VIDEO-LINKS

The content has really helped our Faculty members and our students.

Looking out for more association in this regard;

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully

Principal

Government First Grade College, Malleshwaram, Bengaluru!

Dated: 02/01/2023